
 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office @ebenezergreenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

     LOVE GOD 

     LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

     LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

         January 9, 2022 
 

  Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

  Music Minister: CathyJean Spencer 

  Pianist: Donna Grace 

  Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

  Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

  Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

  Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

  Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

   

  Sunday   
Deacon Prayer Time 8:50 AM 
   
Sunday School 9 AM on campus and through     
 Freeconference.com 

Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Choir Practice 1:30 PM 

 

No Sunday Evening Services  

 

  Wednesday   

Dinner 6PM and Missions 7PM on campus  

 
Ebenezer Happenings        

 

Today   Business Meeting 

  GTG Committee meeting after morning service 

January 11 National Human Trafficking Awareness Day, pray for 
  this to end. 
 

January 16 Church Council meeting after morning service in the 
  Fellowship Hall 
 

January 17 Martin Luther King, Jr. Day - No School 

 

January 23      Soup Cook-off  @ Springfield Baptist  Church  

                        A Fundraiser for Bro. Burdette Family  

                        please RSVP by contacting Janice Bierod  

                        at the Association (jbierod@rcbatn.org).  

 

January 25 Highland Crest School of Ministry 6-9 PM at the RCBA 
  office on Tuesday’s through April 26. 

 

EBC received a thank you card from Donna Grace for her Christmas 
gift. 

 

Monthly Budget              $19,219.32 
Weekly need:                  $4,804.83 
Budget Need YTD            $4,804.83 
Actual Collected YTD       $3,634.16 
Behind YTD                $1,170.67 
 
Total collected in principal and  
fundraiser YTD                   $335.00 

When you are discouraged, 
Don’t sit down and frown, 
Just get a piece of paper, 

And write your blessings down! 



Morning Worship 
 
 

Prelude                                                       Donna Grace & Jimmy Wilson 

 

Welcome of Guests  Hosanna              

 

Announcements/Prayer                                             Deacon of the Week  

 

Hymn   The Old Rugged Cross                                 141              

 

Hymn   The Power of the Cross          

 

Responsive  Reading Christ is Supreme Colossians 1:15-23     

 

Hymn   I Believe in a Hill Called Mount Calvary        

 
Tithes & Offerings 

 

Offertory Meditation                Donna & Jimmy 

   
Special         Ashley Wilson
  
 
Sermon            Snow White 
   Isaiah 1:18      
                                                                 Bro. Chad Phelan 
 
Invitation           Room at the Cross                     315 
 
Prayer 
 
Closing Chorus           Grace To You          663 

 
 
 
 
 

Deacon of the Week:  

Bryan Suter 

If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

Church Cleaning Schedule 
 

January 9 
Sonya Henry, 

Amber Hudgins 
                                                                                                                             

January 16 
Dianne Evans, 
Claudia Bales 

Extended Session 
 

January 9 
Frances Christianson, 

Bobbie Morgan 
 

January 16 
Thom & Debi Wilson 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Help Clean the Church 

There is a sign up sheet on the table 

Join us where you will be equipped with ministry tools, as well as,    

encouraged and inspired to win lost souls by snatching them from 

the fire. For registration details and more information, visit 

www.wintn.org. 

Small Group Teacher Training 

Saturday, January 22, 2022 10 AM - 3 PM 

10-12 Choose Adult or Youth Small Groups 

1-3 Choose Children or Preschool Small Groups      

White House FBC Taught by Team Leaders from TBMB 

Free event includes lunch. All Sunday School workers are welcome. 
Let the office know if you can attend so I can send a head count for 

lunch. 


